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House Committee on Judiciary

Thursday, March, 18 2010 at 2:45pm

S82378

Dear Committee Chair Karamatsu, Vice-Chair Ito and members of the Committee on
Water, Agriculture, and Hawaiian Affairs.

I am submitting testimony in support of Senate Bill 2378. This bill will reform the Office
of Hawaiian Affairs board of trustees election process so that candidates will be
nominated via a primary election and subsequently elected at the general election.
Currently, all candidates that run for office of trustee are listed on the ballot for the
general election. Under this bill, candidates listed on the primary election ballot will be
narrowed down to the two candidates receiving the most votes for each available seat.
Those two candidates will be nominated and listed on the ballot at the general election.

Implementing this process will provide the voting public with greater exposure to those
candidates nominated for the general election. This process will allow candidates more
opportunity to conduct outreach and establish platforms on which to run and essentially
earn the votes they receive. It will create more balance and fairness for ALL candidates
who run as opposed to the current system which leaves little room for campaigning and
candidate-voter interaction.

This is a small adjustment that the legislature can make that would have a significant
impact on allowing OHA to better carry out its constitutional mandate to serve the
Native Hawaiian community. Please pass this bill out of committee so that the discussion
can continue take place regarding this matter.

Thank You,

Garid Faria

Garid Faria

2605 Laau St.
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Davis Price
House Committee on Judiciary
Thursday, March, 18 2010 at 2:45pm
582378

Dear Committee Chair Karamatsu, Vice-Chair Ito and members of the Committee on
Water, Agriculture, and Hawaiian Affairs.

I am submitting testimony in support of Senate Bill 2378. This bill will reform the Office
of Hawaiian Affairs board of trustees election process so that candidates will be
nominated via a primary election and subsequently elected at the general election.
Currently, all candidates that run for office of trustee are listed 01) the ballot for the
general election. Under this bill, candidates listed on the primary election ballot will be
narrowed down to the two candidates receiving the most votes for each available seat.
Those two candidates will be nominated and listed on the ballot at the general election.

Implementing this process will provide the voting public with greater exposure to those
candidates nominated for the general election. This process will allow c.andidates more
opportunity to conduct outreach and establish platforms on which to run and essentially
earn the votes they receive. It will create more balance and fairness for ALL candidates
who run as opposed to the current system which leaves little room for campaigning and
candidate-voter interaction.

This is a small adjustment that the legislature can make that would have a significant
impact on allowing OHA to better carry out its constitutional mandate to serve the
Native Hawaiian community. Please pass this bill out of committee so that the discussion
can continue take place regarding this matter.

Thank You

Davis Price
Juris Doctorate Candidate c/o 2010
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Melissa L Moniz

House Committee on Judiciary

Thursday, March, 18 2010 at 2:45pm

582378

Dear Committee Chair Karamatsu, Vice-Chair Ito and members of the Committee on
Water, Agriculture, and Hawaiian Affairs.

I am submitting testimony in support of Senate Bill 2378. This bill will reform the Office
of Hawaiian Affairs board of trustees election process so that candidates will be
nominated via a primary election and subsequently elected at the general election.
Currently, all candidates that run for office of trustee are listed on the ballot for the
general election. Under this bill, candidates listed on the primary election ballot will be
narrowed down to the two candidates receiving the most votes for each available seat.
Those two candidates will be nominated and listed on the ballot at the general election.

Implementing this process will provide the voting public with greater exposure to those
candidates nominated for the general election. This process will allow candidates more
opportunity to conduct outreach and establish platforms on which to run and essentially
earn the votes they receive. It will create more balance and fairness for ALL candidates
who run as opposed to the current system which leaves little room for campaigning and
candidate-voter interaction.

This is a small adjustment that the legislature can make that would have a significant
impact on allowing OHA to better carry out its constitutional mandate to serve the
Native Hawaiian community. Please pass this bill out of committee so that the discussion
can continue take place regarding this matter.

Thank You

Melissa L. Moniz

8907 Redbud Woods
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